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Petitioner submission of 23 March 2020  

I am very pleased with the supportive comments from the Scottish Government regarding 
my petition. Especially as they have identified that there is no justifiable need for additional 
safeguards. As identified this has no cost or staffing issues for councils. This only relates to 
members of the public using their own mobile telephones recording facility. If Elected 
Members are concerned regarding the accuracy of what is recorded they can switch on 
their own mobile telephone recording facility. I hope that this would be considered for 
implementation.  


